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Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production:  Peter Pan 

Tickets are now on sale for our summer 

production of Peter Pan.  

The performances are:  

Tuesday the 11th July at 2pm & 6pm,  

Wednesday the 12th July at 6pm.  

Tickets are available to buy on ParentPay priced £1.00.  

Optional 50p for a programme. We are limited on the 

numbers of people we can have in the hall so there is a 

maximum of 4 tickets per family (not 4 per performance) 

across the three performances.  

No pre-school children are allowed to attend the main 

performances and so there is an opportunity to bring any 

pre-school aged children to a free relaxed performance on 

Monday 10th July at 2pm.  

If you would like to attend this performance please contact 

Ms Camp. This is so that we know the numbers for chairs – 

you do not need a ticket for this performance.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

28th June: Messy Church after school. (This is a change to 

the original date) 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 Transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

4th September: First day of School. 

18th October: Flu Vaccine day. 

23rd - 27th October: Half Term.  

14th December: Last day of Term. 

15th December: INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 

2nd January 2024: Back to School - Spring term starts. 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Ash Class River Study Trip 

Last week, Year 4 spent the day at Dell 

Quay and worked with the Chichester 

Harbour Conservancy Educational 

Centre learning new Geography 

fieldwork skills. They found out the 

speed of the water flow and drew a fieldwork sketch of 

the river. The class had a great day, even though it was 

extremely hot and they learnt lots of new things. Well 

done Ash class. You were brilliant. Thanks to Mrs Lewis 

and Mrs Hollamby and all of the helpers on the day.  

Sports Morning : Friday 30th June 

Next Friday is sports morning. So, all of the children 

will need to be in P.E kit on Friday 30th June. They 

MUST wear their House T-shirt and have a named 

water bottle. Parents/families can congregate on the 

school field in the designated space following drop 

off. This space is next to the running track. Events 

will start at 9.30am and finish at 11.15am, then 

parents will need to leave the site. Parents please be 

in position by 9.15am and help us to run this 

smoothly so that we all have a great time. So: 

 Please do not cross the track to the children.   

 Please do not stand at the end of the running 

track as you will be in the way and you will be 

asked to move.  

 Please ensure that the children have sun 

cream applied before school. 

We all really love sports morning and we hope that 

you will be able to join us and cheer lots for all of the 

children taking part. See you there and thank you.  


